
December 2, 2016 

WACO members and friends 

There is not a lot of new stuff here but there is some good information and 

reminders. 

We have decided to have our December meeting at Old Chicago by the 

Towne East Shopping center on Wednesday December 6th and we will try to 

start around 6:00 PM. Everyone seemed to have a good time there the last 

time and the room was good so we are going to do it again. 

Please plan on attending this month’s meeting so that we can discuss the 

upcoming WACO Christmas party. It is time to plan ahead for the annual 

WACO Christmas Party, WACO Christmas Party – Saturday December 16th, 

2017, from 5:00 until 9:00 PM at the House of Schwan. 

You know that we will have a great time so plan ahead and be there. We 

also need a volunteer that would like to fix the main course for us, WACO 

will pay for what the volunteer chooses to cook. If we do not get a volunteer 

then we will buy something for the main course. 

The Christmas party is a pot luck dinner with everyone bringing their favorite 

item to share. For those who want to participate we will have a gift 

exchange limited to $20.00. 

Please bring a white Elephant gift that will make a fun prize. Please make 

sure that you mark what gift is for the gift exchange and which one is the 

white elephant gift. 

We will have a great time.       


